
                              

 

 

 

                                                                             

                                                                   Day 14: Listening, discussing, and writing. 
 

"The first on the path, Mary, you lead us to risk our yes to God’s surprises. And 

here is sown in the uncertain clay of our humanity, Jesus Christ Son of God. 

 

 

Walk with us, Mary, on our paths of faith, 

they are paths to God; they are paths to God.” 

 

Accompanied by Mary "the first on the path," we began this new day. The 

sisters from the "West African Region" led the prayer asking for the grace 

to be open and attentive to the Lord’s call.  

Our day was dedicated to read the document prepared by the drafting group 

in the three languages, discuss it in language groups and then give the 

remarks to the drafting group to make the necessary changes. After 

proofreading the last version, the final document will be presented for 

approval at the end of the week.  

We then entered a new stage of the Chapter to prepare for the elections. The 

Animators proposed a communal discernment process in view electing the 

Superior General and the three Councilors. 

 

 


